
 
 

Family update #81 
 
January 27, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
We’re very grateful that the second round of COVID test results of all Greenview Long Term Care 2F 
residents are negative.  Our current status remains unchanged as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
January 27, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
January 21, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0  
Staff—1 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Outbreak status No outbreak Outbreak declared 
January 21, 2021 

No outbreak 

 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
I keep my eyes always on the Lord. 
    With him at my right hand, I will not be shaken. 
Therefore my heart is glad and my tongue rejoices; 
    my body also will rest secure, 
~ Psalm 16:8-9 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


